
OPEN PLANNING  
STUDIOS 

Attend an  
Open Planning 

Studio for project 
updates

I-84 Hartford Project

SAVE THE DATE!

The Connecticut Department of Transportation (CTDOT) invites you to attend series of Open Planning Studios for the I-84 
Hartford Project. These events will provide regular updates to project alternatives and environmental analyses.  
Please consider attending one or more of the following Open Planning Studios:

Wednesday, July 29, 2015 12:30 to 7 pm Hartford Public Library, SAND / Ropkins Branch,  
1750 Main Street, Hartford

Wednesday, August 12, 2015 12 to 8 pm Parkville Community & Senior Center,  
11 New Park Avenue, Hartford  

Tuesday, September 22, 2015 12 to 8 pm The Lyceum, 227 Lawrence Street, Hartford

The Open Planning Studios are regularly scheduled through the end of 2015 in community locations throughout the 
study area. Event details, including additional meetings not listed above, can be viewed at i84hartford.com. 

Please drop in at any time to interact with planners and engineers on the I-84 Hartford Project.

i84hartford.com facebook.com/i84hartford

Rebuild a  
better I-84  
together!

@i84hartford @i84hartfordVisit our website or follow us on social media to learn more.


